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I would like to write to you to object to the plan by Cigna & NIB to bring manager care to Australia.
Having worked in the US I can confidently say that our health system is far superior to that of the US.
Please do not let our world class health system go down this terrible path.
Kind regards,
Associate Professor Raewyn Campbell
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